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Ref. No. 2023/0138/5
Warsaw, August 23, 2023

Mr. Andrzej Sokotowski

President

Polish Association of Private Hospitals
ul. Derdowskiego 7

81-369 Gdynia

Dear Mr. Sokotowski,

On behalf of the organizer, the Institute for Biotechnology and Medicine Industry
(IBMI), Taipei, Taiwan, I have a pleasure to extend to you a cordial invitation as a
honor keynote speaker to participate in the HEALTHCARE EXPO TAIWAN 2023

during November 30 — December 3, 2023 in Taipei.

We would be honored if you or your representative can accept our invitation to deliver
a key-note speech on the MEDTEX Summit Asia 2023 and we will also appreciate if
the members of your esteemed Association could join the EXPO and B2B meetings.
The organizer will provide with subsidies subject to IBMI’s approval to cover the cost
of flight ticket and the accommodation in Taipei for the invited speaker and 3-night
accommodation for participants of the EXPO.

We believe that this conference and exhibition will help Polish and Taiwanese
companies to better understand the business opportunities and thus will further
contribute to the enhancement of the trade opportunities and manufacturing
technological collaborations.

Enclosed herewith is a brochure of the 2023 Healthcare Expo Taiwan and the
intrl;x_luction of the IBMI for your reference. More information you can also find at the
websites:

* Healthcare Expo and B2B meeting: https://www.taiwan-healthcare.org/en/homepage

* MEDTEX Summit 2022: : - ,
https://expo.taiwan-healthcare.org/en/news_detail. php?REFDOCID=0r129xsialviwc86

Please kindly confirm your acceptance of our invitation by return mail or e-mail, so that
we can make all the necessary arrangements for your participation. I am looking
forward to ;l)ositive feedback from your esteemed Association and if you have further
questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office through the telephone number +48
22- 2130072 or e-mail: nsajko@mofa.gov.tw

Yours sincerely,

Peichuan Lu
Director



